Kathy L. Mayhew, D.O.
Lowell Family Clinic
213 W. Monroe Ave Suite P
Lowell, AR 72745
479-770-0221

8/29/2018

To: Whom It May Concern

Re: Lenka Hudson

Lenka was in my family practice office between July 306, 2018 and August 24, 2018 to “shadow”
me as I provided health care to a variety of patients. She spent 72 hours in my office and was
respectful of our patients and was an astute observer. When reviewing patient cases, Lenka
pointed out important observations and asked meaningful questions. She was adept at finding

information quickly on the internet.

I enjoyed having Lenka in my office and believe she will become a wonderful physician.

Sincerely,

Kathy Mayh w%




